PTL minutes

January 15, 2014

- Fundraiser updates
 - We will be selling butterbraids in April for 2 weeks
 - Schwans fundraiser continues to be open has earned about \$150
 - Christmas fundraiser profit was \$891
- Mrs. Erdman will check with Alliance Bank about getting a debit card for the PTL. This can be used when members are purchasing items for the PTL.
 The president will be in charge of the card and parents or teachers can get it to use when needed.
- Concession stand most of the games in January are filled up. Amanda is contacting those who have not signed up yet to see if they can help out.
 - Lori Flitter is getting a pizza oven from Courtland Mart to help with making pizzas at games
- 150th Celebration
 - Banner Jodi and Sue were given permission to plan an order a banner that will be hung in the gym
 - Church service April 27th past and present teachers will be asked to speak at the service –possibly a video will be made with comments and stories from past students
 - On the 27th the Immanuel-lites and Men's Club will host a pork chop dinner but will be served at school to accommodate the extra crowd
 - A cookbook is being started that will include recipes and stories from past students
 - A letter will be sent to all previous students and teachers inviting them to the service and dinner
- Basketball Tournament
 - A letter will be sent home informing parents of the schedule for Friday. School will be released at 11:30 no lunch will be served that day. ALL students must go home unless their parents are helping with the set-up

- National Lutheran Schools Week
 - Sunday January 26th from 3-7 ILS will host a family night at the Wow Zone. The PTL will pay for the pizza supper, families will pay for the activities that their children participate in
 - o Wednesday, January 29th will be the special chapel service and lunch
- Valentine's Day Lori will order cookies from Hy-Vee and Michele Schroeder will donate milk
- Moon Dogs game instead of doing a Twins Game this year Lisa will check into ticket prices and schedules for a moon dogs game during the summer
- Safe
 - A motion was approved to have Darryl and Amanda Ulhrich purchase a small safe for the school. The safe will be used to store concession stand money and other fundraiser money that is turned in to the school.
- Risers we are in need of purchasing risers. The risers that we had belong
 to the Gaylord school and they are needing them back. Parents are asked
 to keep their eyes and ears open to see if any schools in the area are
 getting rid of risers. A note will also be put in the church bulletin to let
 church members know that we need to purchase risers.
- Prairie Garden. The Zajac family will work with the teachers and students to plant a Native Prairie Garden at school. They will teach the students about the plants and how to take care of the garden.
- Kris Bode is looking for someone to take over the box tops, Milk Moola fundraiser organizing. A note will be put in the Braves looking for volunteers.

Next Meeting is Tuesday, March 11 @6:00